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To: Honorable KP George, County Judge
Honorable Vincent Morales, Jr., Commissioner, Precinct 1
Honorable Grady Prestage, Commissioner, Precinct 2
Honorable Andy Meyers, Commissioner, Precinct 3
Honorable Ken DeMerchant, Commissioner, Precinct 4

From: Kelly Fortune, Fort Bend County Sheriff's Office
pate: December 22, 2022
Re:  FY2024 VOCA General Victims Assistance

Honorable Members of Court: The Fort Bend County Sheriff's Office respectfully requests
authorization from Commissioners Court to apply for the General Victim Assistance Grant
Proposal, funded by Office of the Governor, Public Safety Office Criminal Justice Division
FY2024 in the approximate amount of $80,000. FBCSO intends to renew the above-named
grant program to continue funding of Victim Liaison Assistant for Criminal Investigations
Division (CID). We are seeking funds under this proposal for continued funding for the FBCSO
Victim Liaison Assistant positon as stipulated in Eligible Activities and Costs: Crisis Services: 1)
Services that respond to immediate needs (other than medical care), emotional, psychological,
and physical health and safety. 2) Personal advocacy and emotional support. The Victim
Liaison Assistant activities will be to provide crime victims of Fort Bend County with information
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GrantTitle: Y2024 VOCA General Victims Assistance

Purpose: \/jctim Liaison Assistant for Criminal Investigations Division (CID)
Grant Period: 10/01/2023 through 09/30/2024

Application Amount: $80,000
Cash Match: 0

Program Contact: Kelly Fortune

Grant Contact: Kelly Fortune

Your favorable consideration of the above request is greatly appreciated

Sincerely,



